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Education for 21st century libraries
Diploma of Library and 
Information Services
BSB52115

Certifi cate IV in Library and 
Information Services
BSB42115

Certifi cate III in Library and 
Information Services
BSB31215

Certifi cate II in Library and 
Information Services
CUA20515

Download our free guide to attracting, upskilling 
and retaining 21st century library staff.

go to http://learn.ltsa.edu.au/alia17 

www.ltsa.edu.au
1300 17 15 60

RTO ID: 32275

Already qualified? Develop your skills by undertaking individual 
units from any of our courses. 
Experienced with no qualification? Talk to us about Recognition of 
Prior Learning

ALIA Board Election
We congratulate Lyndall Osborne on her nomination 
and election as Vice President-elect of the Board.

Following the ALIA Annual General Meeting on  
17 May 2017, Lyndall will assume the role of Vice-

President until 2018, when she will become the President 
for one year. Lyndall is currently the Executive Director 
Collections at the Australian Institute of Aboriginal and 
Torres Strait Islander Studies (AIATSIS). 
Directors 

Nominations for the general Director positions have 
been received from four ALIA Members: Alicia Cohen, 
Jonathon Guppy, Clare O'Dwyer and Anne Reddacliff.

As the number of candidates exceeds the available 
positions, a formal election will now be held.  

Find background information about each candidate 
at bit.ly/2l11EBf.
Election Process

CorpVote, an independent election specialist, has 
been appointed to manage the election process. We 
anticipate voting will open on Monday 6 March 2017 and 
close on Friday 7 April.

Instructions for casting an internet vote will be 
emailed to all eligible Members by the election company. 

Members without a registered email address will 
receive voting material by mail.

The successful candidates will take office at the 
ALIA Annual General Meeting on Wednesday 17 May 
2017 and serve on the Board for two years.

All current personal Members and Institutional 
Member representatives are entitled to take part in the 
election process.  Members must be current financial 
Members as of 20 January 2017.

Find more information about the Board Election 
2017 at bit.ly/1xPZsjO.	
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